
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees  
From: Library Director A. Thiem-Menning  
Date: 8/18/25 
Re: Sculptures 
 
Several years ago, our site was selected to host two leased pieces of art through a 
Sculpture Valley program called Acre of Art.  
 
This year the program ended and the artist was in contact with me in regards to getting 
the pieces back. We were also offered the opportunity to purchase them. I am 
recommending this course of action, and have a closed session to discuss the 
purchase agreement.  

 

  

 


